The committee authorizes the drafting-subecommittee writing team to make the following
changes to the report without returning to the committee for approval:

* Correct spelling, punctuation, and grammatical errors as long as the corrections do
not in any way change the meaning of any recommendation or the Report. This does
not authorize wholesale rewriting of sentences but contemplates minor punctuation
and word changes (e.g., verb tenses, plurals, and other similar changes that will not
affect meaning)

* Change formatting for consistency and readability

* Implement changes voted upon by the committee at this meeting

* Insert subheadings if doing so does not delay the final report

If any changes go beyond this and arguably affect meaning or emphasis, the changes must be
brought back to the full committee for approval.




